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WSQHA puts on the two largest quarter horse shows on the West Coast and the largest in Washington State.
We strive to be innovative and evolve with the rapidly changing times. One commitment remains the same,
giving you great exposure to the northwest horse community. If you have visited our website in the past, take

the time to revisit our brand-new site launched this January.

We offer atotal of eight shows ayear. We pride ourselvesin offering a variety of classes and dual approvals
to be asinclusive as possible. This year, our alliance partners are Lope On In, World Ranch Horse
Association, Premier Sires, Southwest Paint Horse Association, Pacific Northwest Paint Horse Club,
Northwest Pinto, Cascade Pinto, Northwest Coordinating Committee, American Paint Horse Association,
Appa oosa Horse Club, Pinto Association, and the American Quarter Horse Association. This wide range of

partnerships offers a huge marketing platform, several breeds, and a successful social media following.

Our stand-alone events showcasing our Ranch and Reining horses were a huge success, and we are excited to
expand our partnership with the World Ranch Horse Association. We have expanded our High Point Buckle
awards and offer 22 buckles at each Ranch show! We are excited to watch our members' success as they plan

to attend the WRHA Championshipsin Nevadain October.

This year alone, WSQHA awarded over $25,000 in prize money to our exhibitors. Our awards budget tops
$60,000 a year, and we give over 200 buckles at the NW Emerald alone. Last year, we awarded 22 buckles to

our NW Emerald Leadline participants alone.



We continue to support the AQHA Foundation Regional Scholarship. Thisyear, we celebrate 20 years of
partnership with AQHA. WSQHA has partnered with Oregon and Alaska to bring you the Region One
Scholarship show taking place during our Fiesta Circuit. All proceeds from the Regional classes will go
directly to the AQHA Foundation to work towards our third Y outh Scholarship for Region One. We are
proud to have led the way in over $270,000 in scholarship funds vested and held in the AQHA Foundation.

We are $28,000 away from vesting a THIRD Scholarship.

New this year is the partnership with the Pacific Northwest Paint Horse Club at our June Trophy Circuit. We
have added 4 MORE Harris Saddles for our APHA exhibitors with our 2 All-Breed and 7 AQHA All-Around

Saddles. We pride ourselves on being able to share our shows with our fellow stock horse types.

Our show season wraps up at the WS Finals with our stand-alone Level 1 Show. This year, we are excited to
partner with Cascade Pinto and NW Pinto to offer a Jubilee and introduce them to our show format in the

hopes they will join us in future shows.

Our sponsor packages offer maximum exposure for your dollar. We are also proud to boast that 100% of your
donation goes directly to the exhibitors in the way of prize money, awards, or exhibitor parties.

We invite you to set up a booth at any of our shows, which are held at the Evergreen State Fairgrounds in
Monroe, WA. If you are unable to make it and can supply us with a company banner, we would be happy to
proudly display that in the main arena. We would also be happy to share any company literature or

promotional items you can provide.

Please let me know if you have any questions. Thank you for your consideration. We hope that we can count

on your support in 2025.








